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Club Meeting Place &Time

Crossville
Meets at The Crossville Depot Community Room
169 N. Main St.
Crossville, TN 38555
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM

NO MEETING THIS WEEK
Because of the proximity to the July 4 holiday, the club will not hold a regular meeting this week (July 3). Regular meetings will resume July 10.

NEXT MOVIE TONIGHT
The next movie at the Palace Theater will be tonight.
The move will be "National Treasure."
The club pays the theater $225, with the rest of the proceeds going to the club.
The club had 40 people at its showing of "Grease" last month.

ED EISCHIED DIES
Ed Eischied, an auxiliary member of the club and a longtime friend and donor to Rotary has died.
Ed faced many health challenges throughout his life.
Pepe Perron and Larry Doster discussed the kind of man he was and all he did for the club.

SARAH HAZLETON SWORN IN AS NEW CLUB PRESIDENT
Sarah Hazleton was sworn in last week as the club's president for the new Rotary year.
Assistant District Governor Jeff Townsend swore in Sarah, and each of the past club presidents in attendance passed her the gavel.
The past presidents who attended and helped pass the gavel were Pepe Perron, Larry Doster, Steve Douglas, Art Gernt, Don Alexander, Gil Buffkin, Wayne Shobel, Holly Hanson, Margie Taylor, Sheryl Webb and outgoing President Brooke Shaffer.
Debbie Albin won the Pepe Perron Service Award for this year for her work on the lunch committee, as exchange student Emma Navarro's counselor and many other tasks.
Brooke also presented gifts to others who helped her during her presidency, including Wayne, Peter Bilodeau, Ethan Hadley, Lisa West, Holly, Art, Sheryl, Steve, Brandon Brown and Sarah.

BROOKE AND SARAH
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INCOMING AND OUTGOING PRESIDENTS
In photo above, incoming President Sarah Hazleton (left) gives outgoing President Brooke Shaffer a clock as a thank-you for her service this past year. (Photo by Lisa West).

COMMITTEES DISCUSS NEXT YEAR
After the new president was installed, the club's committees conducted round-table sessions to discuss next year. The committee chairs include Stefanie Pigeon (membership), Lisa West (public image), Ron Cronwell (administration), Miranda Hajny
(service projects), and Steve Douglas (Foundation).


